
 

 
   
                                                                      
            

 Fri 26th March ‘Dressing up Day’ for World 
Book Day 
 

Thursday 1st 
April 

Last Day of Term 
School Closes at 2pm 
 
PLEASE NOTE THERE WILL 

BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
ON THIS DAY 

 

Fri 2nd April – 
Tues 20th April 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Tues 6th April – 
Friday 16th April 
 

Mr Brady’s Easter Sports 
Camp 

Mon 19th April INSET DAY SCHOOL CLOSED 
TO CHILDREN 

Tues 20th April Children return to school 

Newsletter 19 t h March 2021 
Issue 23 

 Event Two 

 Event Three 

From the Headteachers  DATES TO REMEMBER 

Summer Uniform 
 

Children return to school after the Easter 

Holiday in their summer uniform.  Orders must 

be placed online:  
 

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-

school/uniform 
 

Collection is from the School Office 24 hours 

after placing your order.  The office WILL NOT 

be open during Easter holiday, please ensure 

you have all your necessary items before we 

break for the end of term.  

 

  

 

Announcements 
Keeping us informed and up to date 
If you have moved recently, changed your telephone number or emergency contacts for your child, please ensure the School 
Office is informed.  Your child’s details will need to be changed so we have the correct information and contact details. 
 
Instagram 
We are aware that current restrictions mean our families are not able to join in with us at school events. Our Instagram page 
will be alternative window into the school and give us a chance to share some of the learning experiences taking place. 
 
You can follow us on Instagram: @corpus_christi_brixton 

 
 
 

 

St Patrick’s Day 
On Wednesday, the children celebrated St Patrick’s Day in school 

and talked about the life of St Patrick during their online 
assembly.  Even Disney dressed up for the day! 

*** 
 

Covid 19  
 
As more and more workplaces and secondary schools are providing 
lateral flow tests for students and staff, there will be more instances 
resulting in positive results.  If this occurs, then we ask that you and your 
child(ren) stay at home until the result is proved positive or negative with 
a PCR test.   Also, if your child or a family member feels unwell and needs 
to get a test, then please stay at home until the result of the test is 
known.  This will help to limit transmission in school if the test is 
confirmed positive.  It is also helpful that you communicate with the 
school so that we are aware of your situation at the earliest opportunity.  
Over the weekend this can be done by emailing the school office or Mrs 
Connery and Mr Coyle directly so that track and trace procedures can 
take place. 
 
Important Dates 
 
The school photographer will be visiting the school on Tuesday 4th May 
and we have a provisional date of Thursday 15th July for Sports Day at 
Dulwich.  The school's annual Way of the Cross for Years 3-6 will take 
place remotely and will be shared with parents during Holy Week via the 
class google sites.  The Easter Prayer Service and Bonnet Day for Nursery 
and Reception will take place Monday 29th March and on Tuesday 30th 
March for children in Years 1 and 2, which will also be shared remotely. 

 
 

https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/uniform
https://www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/our-school/uniform


 
 

 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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CLASS % 

N 100 

3 100 

4 100 

7 100 

9 100 

10 100 

11 100 

14 99.7 

1 99.3 

2 99.3 

8 99.3 

5 99.2 

12 99.2 

13 97.5 

6 97.1 

Merit Awards for the week ending 
12th March 2021  

 
Nursery AM Otis A 

Nursery F/T Ress-Dedie M 

Class 1 Caius A 

Class 2 Boaz H 

Class 3 Elina O 

Class 4 Laurence A 

Class 5 Richedie M 

Class 6 Masia M 

Class 7 Daniel U 

Class 8 Daniel K 

Class 9 Luca S 

Class 10 Una De J M 

Class 11 Javaughna W 

Class 12 Joseph M 

Class 13 Callum Q 

Class 14 Adrian W 

 

 

First Holy Communion Programme 2021 
 

For parents of children who are in Year 3, the application process for 
receiving First Holy Communion at Corpus Christi Church this summer 
closes this SUNDAY 21ST MARCH 2021. 
 

For information, please visit the Parish website and details can be found 
there on how to apply. 
 

*** 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr Brady’s Easter Sports Camp 

 
The Easter Sports Camp will be available for all children from  

Reception – Year 6  
Tuesday 6th April 2021 – Friday 16th April 2021, 9.15am – 3pm each day. 

 
£20.00 per child, siblings £10.00.   

 
Booking forms are attached to this newsletter and papers copies are 

now available from the school office. 
 

*** 
Dance, Drama, Stretch Condition 

 
Saturday Club at Corpus Christi School – Summer Term 2021 

 
Please see more information attached to this newsletter.  To register 

your interest in the club please email DDSCbrixton@gmail.com 
Please state your child’s name, age, class and year in your email.  

 
Music Lessons 

 

Following the children’s return to school on 8th March music lessons 
have begun again.  Charges for Spring Term 2 2021 are now on your 

Parentpay account.  There are six lessons each half term and if the tutors 
are unable to complete all six an adjustment will be made to your 

account. 

We would like to wish the children who have been 
making their First Holy Communion at Corpus 
Christi Church this month our very best wishes.   
 
They have waited a very long time to celebrate this 
event due to the previous lockdowns and 
cancellations and we know that they have been 
very excited to finally receive Our Lord in the Holy 
Eucharist. 

Attendance  
 

 

Congratulations to Nursery Class, Classes 
3, 4, 7 9, 10 & 11 on their 100% 

attendance. 

mailto:DDSCbrixton@gmail.com

